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Coffee Mornings 
Our Coffee mornings are open to all parents and are every Thursday morning 9am – 10am.
Dear Parents/Carers,
I am really proud of the start children have made to the new term. It is great to see them working so hard and so enthusiastic about their learning. Already, I have seen some extremely creative homework projects. This week, children will be coming home with information about their new topics. 
In the week beginning 23rd September we will be holding ‘Get to know your new year group’ morning sessions. This will an opportunity for you to meet your child’s teacher and get information about what your child will be learning over the course of the year. Please see the Important Dates section of this newsletter for details.
The new Reception children have settled into school really well and we look forward to welcoming them into school full time next week.
To improve the handover of children to parents at the end of the day, year 6 will now be dismissed from the gate that leads onto the playing field. This will ease some of the congestion around the KS2 corridor door. Please support us by standing away from the doors at the end of the day and allowing teachers to send your children to you.
Thank you all for your continued support. If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to talk to me.
Have a lovely weekend
Mr Broadfield & Mrs Johnson
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Get to know your year group sessions
Sessions will be help on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday morning of the week beginning 23.09.19. Sessions will start at 9am and will last approximately 20 minutes. Parents/carers in years 1, 2 and 3 should assemble in the playground by their child’s classroom. Parents/carers in years 4, 5 and 6 should come to the main reception.
Dates:
Years1&2: 24.09.19
Years3&4: 25.09.19
Years5&6: 26.09.19




Reminder: If your child has 100% attendance for the whole school year then they will be entered into a raffle to win either a Scooter or Bike!
Healthy Eating
Diet and nutrition play an important role in the mental, physical and social development of a child. With this in mind, we aim to establish good eating habits, to promote good growth and to hope that these will be continued into adulthood. 
Unfortunately, we have noticed an increase in the number of children bringing unhealthy snacks into school. We would like to remind you of our policy on healthy eating in school. 
Items such as crisps, sweets, chocolate bars and fizzy drinks are not allowed. We have a water only policy in drinking bottles. In line with our healthy eating policy a piece of fruit is provided for every child. 
Oasis Academy Woodview is proud to be part of the Healthy Schools initiative. 
Thank you for your support with this matter.
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